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Subject: Regulation AA

Jun 10, 2008

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

Credit card companies have found so many creative ways to squeeze money
from their borrowers, often with rule-changes that are enacted without
notice (or buried in teeny legalese print). I recently had one credit
card jump to 29% interest (from 9%)! Yes, I'm making payments, but I
was late twice. It boggles my mind.

Please, do something to help protect the consumer. Don't let the credit
card companies recoup their sub-prime load loses through credit card
rapes.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Perry
3129 43rd Ave S
Minneapolis, MN 55406-2248


